
Dear Ms.Nasswetter,  
 
I am writing to object to the above Zoning By-law amendment. 
 
I am an owner / resident at Arthur Street and object to the changes particularly; building height, number 
of proposed units, site orientation.  
I was aware of the building when I purchased it several years ago but after living in the development and 
seeing the changes proposed ( four floors higher and 197 units increased ). The high number of 
suspected single occupancy units will increase vehicle traffic as well as resident turnover as families start 
or grow. I fear the neighbourhood with another building planned adjacent to 43 Arthur ( site specifics 
unknown at the time of this writing ) will have the appearance of some of those in east Bramalea or 
south Meadowvale in the region of Peel.  
Too many in Too small a space 
 
Sincerely and please keep me on your notifications list regarding this matter 
 
Ron Patterson  
 


